
Grant to help STEM education
in Nevada
Higher education institutions in Nevada are using a five-year
grant to develop infrastructure for health-related research
and STEM (science, technology, engineering, math) education.

The National Institutes of Health gave the money to Sierra
Nevada College, UNR, UNLV, College of Southern Nevada, Great
Basin  College,  Nevada  State  College,  University  of  Nevada
School  of  Medicine;  Western  Nevada  College,  and  Truckee
Meadows Community College.

STEM is where students in the United States trail many other
countries.

These partner institutions will use the grant to fund research
centers, equipment, supplies, and faculty resources to conduct
health research and train undergraduate and graduate students
in science disciplines, with the goal of increasing the number
of  grant  applications  coming  from  Nevada  to  the  National
Institutes of Health.
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